
The Salado Senior Center has grown and expanded since opening
our doors in June of 2023. Today, we are proud to announce our next

step as we seek to better serve our senior community. Beginning
August 1, Dave Swarthout will become the Director of Operations.

Dave’s years of experience in community and organizational
leadership, along with his dedication to and passion for this project
made him the best possible candidate for this position.  Please stop

by to meet and congratulate our new Director!

Dave Swarthout
Director


